North Canton City Hall, 145 North Main Street, North Canton, Ohio 44720
330/499-3986

April 14,2003

Mr. Roy Batista

Law Director

City of North Canton
North Canton, OH 44720

Dear Mr. Batista:

I would like to follow up my statements regarding the city’s planned purchase of Arrowhead
Golf Course by requesting that the City of North Canton ask in writing that Arrowhead
Country Club release to City Council the names and bid amounts from all those who have
made offers in the last six months to purchase Arrowhead Country Club.

City Council members cannot make an informed decision on the prospective purchase of the
country club without more information. This is not a private sale but a purchase on behalf of
the public. There is a “public right to know” and this information is needed to protect the
citizens of the City of North Canton.

Sincerely,

QRuad Doylrrene

Chuck Osborne
Councilman at-Large
City of North Canton

ce:

City Council

Director of Administration
Mayor



